
April  2024  

IMPORTANT DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

Principal Jennifer MacDonald 

Acting Vice Principal Virginia King-Tower 

Administrative Assistants 
Heidi Ayles and Janet Reid 

April 

1 Easter Monday - School Closed 

3 MADD Presentations (Gr. 7– 12) 

8 SAC Meeting 

11 
Nurse Practitioner Presentation  

(Gr. 7) 

11 Grade 9 Family Info Session 6pm 

17 Gr. 9 - 12 Report Cards distributed 

18 
Gr. 7-12 Parent Teacher meetings 

5:30 - 7:30pm 

19 No Classes Gr. 7-12 

19 
Gr. 7-12 Parent Teacher meetings 

12:30  - 2:30pm 

May 

6 Gr. 12 Family Info Session 6pm 

9 2nd Round Gr. 7 Immunizations 

20 Victoria Day - School Closed 

Student Recognition for February 2024 

Mustangs of the Month  

 Maxim MacDonald, Gr. 9 Haylee Mattia, Gr. 9 

 

 Citizenship Awards Super Learner Awards 

 Juniper Riley Ava Baxter 

 Wyatt DeWolfe Beaudean Bartlett 

 Brody Selig Damian Legere-Miller 

 William Cripps Everett Mattausch 

 Amelia Forsythe Eva Howse 

 Emma Wilson Fletcher Lockerby 

 Ellen Forbes Garrett Yantzi 

 Gabby Barrett Mason Tattrie 

 Faith Mulholland Vela Howse 

Fresh Food Cart Lunches Continue! 
We are pleased to announce that our Fresh 

Food Cart is continuing this month and will 

be included with the daily specials once per 

week, and the cost for the meal will still only 

be $2 ($2.40 with small white milk) per per-

son!  This low price is possible due to the finan-

cial support we receive from grants, local businesses, 

and community groups.  We are thrilled to be able to continue 

to offer healthy, affordable, fresh food options to our students.  

Anyone who would like to help out, please call the school 

office! 

You can report your childôs absence in advance using any of these 3 convenient methods: 

 

1. Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from the Apple App Store or 

the Google Play Store (or from the links go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, se-

lect Sign Up to create your account. Select Attendance, then Report an Absence. 

2. Use the SafeArrival website, go.schoolmessenger.ca. The first time you use the website, select Sign 

Up to create your account. Select  Attendance then Report an Absence. 

3. Call the toll-free number[1-833-578-0533] to report an absence using the automated phone system. 

 

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week.  Future absences can be reported at any time.   

Safe Arrival / Absence Reporting 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/account/login


Ms. Aitchisonôs grade one class is working 

with our math mentor on visualization. They 

are noticing patterns and exploring the con-

nections using cuisinaire rods. 

The grade 7.1 class had fun making models that represent sea floor spreading at the bottom of the Atlantic 

Ocean. This happens due to two tectonic plates pulling apart from each other. The result is mountain rang-

es that form under the water as new Earth's crust is made. 

On March 5th, Constable Sam Da Silva visited TRA to speak 

to our students in grades 4 - 6 regarding Cyberbullying. 

On March 19th, Constable Trevor Gallen (pictured above), 

visited TRA to speak with our grade 7-9 students on the Le-

gal Age of Consent, Criminal Code, and Cyber Safety. 



March Break Destination group, along with our Child and Youth Care Practitioner, Natasha Gullens, went 

to explore Wentworth falls and Horse Pasture Falls and had a picnic at Wentworth Park.  

Terri Mingo and the Mentoring Plus Strategy, along with our wonderful volunteers, have been cooking 

with a group of students after school each week, providing a great opportunity to learn cooking and life 

skills. 

The Kitchen Brigades is a culinary workshop program being facilitated by local Chef, Shawn Crouse, 

who has been teaching students basic cooking techniques and the principles of healthy eating, along 

with our Schools Plus Community Outreach Worker, Amanda Heitkemper.  Last month they had the op-

portunity to share their love of cooking with some of our local seniors by preparing 22 pasta casseroles 

for our friends at the Hills of Annan. 


